
The Latin American and Caribbean
Journal  of  International  Law
(LACJIL) has been launched

Today the Latin American and Caribbean Journal of International Law (LACJIL)
was launched at the auditorium of the Hague Academy of  the Peace Palace.
Among  the  speakers  were  Prof.  Diego  Fernández  Arroyo,  president  of  the
curatorium of the Hague Academy, and H.E. Leonardo Nemer Caldeira Brant,
judge of the International Court of Justice. In addition, a very interesting panel
was  moderated  by  the  Ambassador  of  Guatemala  to  the  Kingdom  of  the
Netherlands H.E. Ana Cristina Rodríguez Pineda. The panel was composed of the
judge  of  the  International  Criminal  Court  H.E  Althea  Alexis-Windsor,  the
Ambassador of Colombia to the Kingdom of the Netherlands H.E. Carolina Olarte
Bácares, the Ambassador of Argentina to the Kingdom of the Netherlands H.E.
Mario J. A. Oyarzábal and the president of ASADIP Prof. Verónica Ruiz Abou-
Nigm. The purpose of the panel was to discuss the recent legal developments in
Latin  America  and  the  Caribbean,  which  included  the  ASADIP  principles  on
transnational access to Justice (TRANSJUS).

This Journal will deal with international law, including the intersection between
public and private international law, arbitration and dispute settlement. This is a
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great initiative that will provide a new forum to this region, which has 33 States
and at least 4 official languages. As indicated during this event, this region is not
only receptive to ideas and legal  theories but has also an active role in the
creation of international law.

The minds behind this groundbreaking idea are H.E. Mario Oyarzábal and Prof.
Diego Fernández Arroyo. A balanced team of editors both in terms of geography
and gender will be part of this project. Many congratulations!

The language of this publication will be English. The first number is expected to
be published in 2026.

 

 

 


